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To:  The Public Service Commission of Utah 
From:  The Office of Consumer Services 
   Michele Beck, Director 
   Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst 
Copies To: Rocky Mountain Power 
   David Taylor, Regulation, Utah 
   Jeff Bumgarner 
  The Division of Public Utilities 
   Philip Powlick, Director 
   Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
Date: August 11, 2009 
Subject: Docket No 09-035-T11:  Schedule 113 – Rocky Mountain Power 

Evaporative Cooling and Central Air Conditioning Incentive Program (Cool 
Cash Incentive Program) 
 
 

In its June 10, 2009 order, Docket No. 09-035-T05, the Public Service Commission 
(Commission) approved Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) proposed modifications to 
Schedule 113 – Cool Cash Incentive Program.  In that order the Company was directed to 
work with the Office of Consumer Services (Office) regarding the language on Third 
Revision of Sheet No. 113.3, describing the limits on incentives paid to customers.  The 
Office had expressed concerns that the language needed to be more precise to avoid 
possible misinterpretation. 
On July 23, 2009, in compliance with the Commission’s order, the Company filed 
proposed language modifications in the Cool Cash Program tariff.  The Office believes 
this language clearly identifies limitations on the incentives eligible customers may 
receive under the Program.  The Office recommends the Commission approve the tariff 
language modifications. 
 
 
 


